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(Neb.)- CSC Softball team camp moved to Jan. 20

By: Andrew Lacy Posted at: 01/11/2013 12:08 PM
Due to the weather forecast and poor road conditions, the Chadron State College Softball Hitting Camp
scheduled for Sunday has been rescheduled to Sunday, January 20.

The hitting camp will now be on the same day as the pitching and catching camp, which was previously
scheduled.

Check-in and walk-in registrations will begin at 12:30 p.m. at the east doors of the Nelson Physical Activity
Center.

Both camps will be from 1 to 4 p.m.

These skills camps, which cost $45, will emphasize hitting, pitching and catching. Video analysis of the
participants' skills will be also be conducted.

For more information, contact Coach Rob Stack at 308-432-6056 or e-mail rstack@csc.edu.


